Dear Praying Friends:
Hello from Pohnpei. Hope all is well with you and your family.

Narrated below are some of the things that happened in our ministry during the month of
July and August that are a great blessing to us. We wanted to share these things with you so
you can rejoice with us.

1) A young man (Jackson) whom we have been praying for some time came forward in one
of our Sunday services during the month of July and gave his life to the Lord. The young man
is the son of Mrs.Aldeia Salvadore. Mrs. Salvadore rededicated her life during one of the
revival services we had at our church 7 years ago and immediately joined our church. Aldeia
has three children: Jackson, Mallorie, and Stephanie. All are coming to church faithfully.
Pray for Aldeia’s husband. He needs the Lord.

2) One Yapes man came forward in one of our services we had in July and received the Lord
as his Lord and Savior. This Yapes man lives next door. We didn’t think this man will ever
come to the Lord. He was one of those men in the neighborhood that didn’t like the Baptist.
Praise the Lord! The Lord worked in his life and he accepted the Lord to be his Lord and
Savior.

3) I attended the Calvary Christian Academy staff retreat on Camp Rejoice Island on July 31,
2009. I was invited to preach in the Calvary Christian Academy staff and teachers
stewardship week.

4) Our son Sonny Padock Jr. and Cindy left Pohnpei on August 3, 2009, to attend Harvest
Baptist Bible College in Guam. Jun and Cindy will live off campus while attending HBBC.

5) The construction of our church building extension is moving slowly but steadily.
We just completed pouring of the concrete floor and plastering of the interior and exterior
walls. We need about $2,500.00 to complete the following works:

1. Ceiling works

2. Electrical work

3. Installation of louvers frames and louvers.
4. Painting.

We would like to dedicate the extension to the Lord during the month of November if
everything is done by then.

Thank you all for praying and for giving generously to the Lord’s work. Thank you for being
kingdom minded Christians.

God bless.

Sonny , Lihna, Sonya, Haworth, Roland and Sonsha.

Our address:

Mr. and Mrs. Sonny Padock

P.O. Box 758

Kolonia, Pohnpei

Federated States of Micronesia 96941



